
Wreath laying for Lt. James B. Sigourney, USN, and Kinsale Boat Trip,
September 28, 2024

On September 28, 2024, Rappahannock Chapter 493 of the U.S.Daughters of the War
of 1812 sponsored a boat trip to visit the numerous sites of British landings on the
shores of the Northern Neck during the War of 1812. The boat trip was organized by
Rosalie Coaltrip of the Rappahannock Chapter. Joining with the Rappahannock
Chapter were several members of the Society of the War of 1812 in Virginia
including Stuart Butler, current president of the Virginia Society. At the conclusion of
the boat trip there was a wreath presentation at the grave site of Lt. James B.
Sigourney, USN, who died defending his ship, Asp, against British attackers at
Kinsale, Virginia, July 14, 1813.

Attached is the program for the dedication and photos of members of the
Rappahannock Chapter and Society of the War of 1812 during the trip.





Naval gun at the grave site of Lt. James B. Sigourney

Charter boat used to explore the creeks and rivers of the Northern Neck of
Virginia



Wreaths presented at the grave site of Lt. Sigourney at the “Great House,”
Kinsale, Virginia.

Society of War of 1812 member Charles Belfield in the foreground


